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The Abortion Business Kaye Archiprete 1975
Abortion and Mothering: Research, Stories, and Artistic
Expressions Heather Jackson 2021-11-15 Abortion and
Mothering: Research, Stories, and Artistic Expressions
is a collection of academic research, personal
narratives, and art that comments on different
perspectives on abortion and mothering. Scholarly
research is balanced with voices and experiences from
outside of academia, through the inclusion of personal
narratives, poetry, and art. The collection is rooted in
the idea that there are not 'women who have abortions'
and 'women who have babies,' but that they are the same
women at different points in their lives. By considering
the intersection of abortion and mothering, and the
liminal spaces in between, the reader is challenged to
explore some of the culturally and socially constructed
complexities that surround the decisions that people
make about to their reproductive lives.
Abortion Before Birth Control Tiana Norgren 2001-07-22
Why has postwar Japanese abortion policy been relatively
progressive, while contraception policy has been
relatively conservative? The Japanese government
legalized abortion in 1948 but did not approve the pill
until 1999. In this carefully researched study, Tiana
Norgren argues that these contradictory policies flowed
from very different historical circumstances and
interest group configurations. Doctors and family
planners used a small window of opportunity during the
Occupation to legalize abortion, and afterwards, doctors
and women battled religious groups to uphold the law.
The pill, on the other hand, first appeared at an
inauspicious moment in history. Until circumstances
began to change in the mid-1980s, the pharmaceutical
industry was the pill's lone champion: doctors,
midwives, family planners, and women all opposed the
pill as a potential threat to their livelihoods,
abortion rights, and women's health. Clearly written and
interwoven with often surprising facts about Japanese
history and politics, Norgren's book fills vital gaps in
the cross-national literature on the politics of
reproduction, a subject that has received more attention
in the European and American contexts. Abortion Before
Birth Control will be a valuable resource for those
interested in abortion and contraception policies,
gender studies, modern Japanese history, political
science, and public policy. This is a major contribution
to the literature on reproductive rights and the role of
civil society in a country usually discussed in the
context of its industrial might.
R & D Mexico 1980
Costs of Alternative Treatments for Incomplete Abortion
1993
99 Jumpstarts to Research Peggy Whitley 2010 This book
provides research assistance for 99 current and
provocative issues students can use to write a brief
argumentative paper. * Each jumpstart topic contains a
photograph, chart, or drawing * Bibliography collects
all book and audio-video selections used in the
jumpstarts, and can be used for library collections
Abortion, an Annotated Indexed Bibliography Maureen
Muldoon 1980 This title provides information on the
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subject of abortion.
Issues in Gynecology, Obstetrics, Fertility, and
Pregnancy Research: 2011 Edition 2012-01-09 Issues in
Gynecology, Obstetrics, Fertility, and Pregnancy
Research: 2011 Edition is a ScholarlyEditions™ eBook
that delivers timely, authoritative, and comprehensive
information about Gynecology, Obstetrics, Fertility, and
Pregnancy Research. The editors have built Issues in
Gynecology, Obstetrics, Fertility, and Pregnancy
Research: 2011 Edition on the vast information databases
of ScholarlyNews.™ You can expect the information about
Gynecology, Obstetrics, Fertility, and Pregnancy
Research in this eBook to be deeper than what you can
access anywhere else, as well as consistently reliable,
authoritative, informed, and relevant. The content of
Issues in Gynecology, Obstetrics, Fertility, and
Pregnancy Research: 2011 Edition has been produced by
the world’s leading scientists, engineers, analysts,
research institutions, and companies. All of the content
is from peer-reviewed sources, and all of it is written,
assembled, and edited by the editors at
ScholarlyEditions™ and available exclusively from us.
You now have a source you can cite with authority,
confidence, and credibility. More information is
available at http://www.ScholarlyEditions.com/.
Abortion Rights as Religious Freedom Peter Wenz
1992-01-06 "This excellent books is bound to stir debate
on the abortion issue and to occupy a rather distinctive
position." --R.G. Frey, Bowling Green State University
With the current composition of the Supreme Court and
recent challenges to Roe v. Wade, Peter S. Wenz's new
approach to the ethical, moral, and legal issues related
to a woman's right to elective abortion may turn the
tide in this debate. He argues that the Supreme Court
reached the right decision in Roe v. Wade but for the
wrong reasons. Wenz contends that a woman's right to
terminated her pregnancy should be based, not on her
constitutional right to privacy, but on the
constitutional guarantee of religious freedom, a basis
for freedom of choice that is not subject to the legal
criticisms advanced against Roe. At least up to the 20th
week of a pregnancy, one's belief whether a human fetus
is a human person or not is a religious decision. He
maintains that because questions about the moral status
of a fetus are religious, it follows that anti-abortion
legislation, to the extent that it is predicated on such
"inherently religious beliefs," is unconstitutional. In
this timely and topical book, Wenz also examines related
cases that deal with government intervention in an
individual's procreative life, the regulation of
contraceptives, and other legislation that is either
applied to or imposed upon select groups of people
(e.g., homosexuals, drug addicts). He builds a concrete
argument that could replace Roe v. Wade. Reviews "In
this important study of abortion and the Constitiution,
legal philosopher Peter Wenz contends that Roe v. Wade
was wrongly argued but well conlcuded. Wenz presents a
substantial review of Supreme Court decisions on
abortion, then critically exposes flaws, including the
privacy justification for abortion as well as the
trimester scheme. --Religious Studies Review "In this
major work, Peter Wenz has analyzed the relation of the
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Constitution's religion clauses to the abortion
controversy. His principal contribution is to shift the
argument from the right of privacy (invoked, he
believes, unsuccessfully in Roe v. Wade) to the
Establishment Clause. The Court's concern in Roe was
whether the statute unduly burdened a fundamental right.
But tested by the Establishment Clause, statutes may
violate the Constitution by implicitly endorsing a
religious belief, namely, the personhood of the unborn.
Wenz concludes that the Establishment Clause permits
abortions prior to the twenty-first week of pregnancy."
--C. Herman Prichett, Professor of Political Science
Emeritus, University of California, Santa Barbara "This
is an original and scholarly exposition of the view that
abortion rights fall under the religion clauses of the
First Amendment. The view defended is an important
alternative to the privacy defense upon which the Roe v.
Wade decision was based and should help to expand the
ethical and constitutional debate about abortion
rights." --Mary Anne Warren, Associate Professor of
Philosophy, San Francisco State University, and author
of Gendercide: The Implications of Sex Selection
Contents Preface Introduction Roe v. Wade under Attack •
Individual Rights and Majority Rule • Constitutional
Interpretation • Preview of Chapters 1. The Derivation
of Roe v. Wade Economic Substantive Due Process • Due
Process and the Family • Contraception and Privacy in
Griswold v. Connecticut • Contraception and Privacy in
Eisenstadt v. Baird • Blackmun's Privacy Rationale in
Roe v. Wade • Stewart's Due Process Rationale in Roe v.
Wade • Tribe on Substantive Due Process • Conclusion 2.
Potentiality and Viability The Roe v. Wade Decision •
The Concept of Viability in Abortion Cases • Dividing
the Gestational Continuum • The Genetic Approach to
Personhood • Viability versus Similarity to Newborns •
Two Consequentialist Arguments • Feminism and Viability
• Conclusion 3. The Evolution of "Religion" Religion in
the Abortion Debate • The Original Understanding of the
Religion Clauses • The Evolution of Religion Clause
Doctrine • Incorporation of the Religion Clauses • From
Belief to Practice • Alleviating Indirect Burdens on
Religious Practice • Expanding the Meaning of "Religion"
• The Original Understanding View • Bork: Conservative
or Moderate? • Conflicts between the Religion Clauses •
The Elusive Meaning of "Religion" • Conclusion 4. The
Definition of "Religion" The Adjectival Sense of
Religion • Religious Beliefs Independent of Organized
Religions • Religious Belief as Fundamental to Organized
Religion • Secular Beliefs Related to Material Reality •
Secular Beliefs Related to Social Interaction • Secular
Facts versus Secular Values • The Court's
Characterizations of Secular Beliefs • Secular
(Nonreligious) Belief • The Epistemological Standard for
Distinguishing Religious from Secular Belief • Judicial
Examples of Religious Beliefs • General Characteristics
of Religious Beliefs • Summary 5. "Religion" in Court
The Epistemological Standard Applied • Cults and Crazies
• Secular Religions • Tensions between the Religion
Clauses • The Unitary Definition of "Religion" 6. Fetal
Personhood as Religious Belief Anti-Contraception Laws
and the Establishment Clause • Belief in the Existence
of God • Belief in the Personhood of Young Fetuses •
Distinguishing Religious from Secular Determinations of
Fetal Personhood • Religious versus Secular Uncertainty
• Environmental Preservation and Animal Protection
versus Fetal Value • Greenawalt's Argument • The Reach
of Secular Considerations • Secular versus Religious
Matters • Conclusion 7. The Regulation of Abortion The
Trimester Framework and Its Exceptions • O'Connor's
Objections to the Trimester Framework • Superiority of
the Establishment Clause Approach to the Trimester
Framework • Required Efforts to Save the Fetus • The
Neutrality Principle • Appropriate Judicial Skepticism •
Undue Burdens and Unconstitutional Endorsements •
Conclusion 8. Abortion and Others Public Funding of
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Abortion • The Establishment Clause Approach to Public
Funding • The Court's Funding Rationale • The Court's
Inconsistent Rationale • Publicly Funded Family Planning
Clinics • Spousal Consent • The Court's Flawed Parental
Consent Rationale • Information Requirements • Spousal
and Parental Consent • The Establishment Clause
Approach: Medical Dimension • The Establishment Clause
Approach: Religious Dimension • Implications of the
Establishment Clause Approach • The Court's
Inconsistency • Equivalent Results • Parental
Notification • Conclusion Conclusion Justice Scalia's
View • The Fundamental Flaw in Roe • The Rationale for
the Establishment Clause Approach • Advantages of the
Establishment Clause Approach Notes Glossary of Terms
Annotated Table of Cases Bibliography Index About the
Author(s): Peter S. Wenz is Professor of Philosophy and
Legal Studies at Sangamon State University.
Research Reports United States. Commission on Population
Growth and the American Future 1972
Catholic Women and Abortion 1981
Facing the FACT Act Victoria L. Killion 2018
Brick by Brick Workbook Yadeline Franck 2017-03-17 With
sixty million abortions since 1973, there are equally as
many wounded hearts. They are living a life filled with
painful memories, silently seeking to be healed but not
knowing where to begin. These calloused hearts need the
chains of anguish unlocked so healing can finally begin.
This workbook offers hope for walls, which have been
built over a period of time, to begin to crumble. What
is behind the walls of those who have had an abortion?
Where does healing begin? What does walking in freedom
look like? In this workbook, the healing study for Brick
by Brick Healing His Way: A Devotional and Journal for
Healing a Womans Heart, are a variety of exercises that
address the following: Beginning to deal with the issues
behind your wall Healing one wound at a time and
learning to surrender all the pain Surrendering all the
pain for an exchange of love, acceptance, and
forgiveness Learning how to walk in a fortress of
security that God has for your new beginning Walking in
victory as your heart is transformed and set free
Receiving a restored and renewed heart This study is
perfect for the person who wants no one else to know, as
well as a small group setting. It may be used in womens
Bible study and pregnancy center. It offers healing
techniques for counselors or a group of friends who
share the same desire for healing. Undoubtedly, with one
in three women having an abortion in their past, this
workbook will surely appeal to many especially those
fearful of someone finding out their secret. I invite
you to walk this healing journey together one brick at a
time.
Abortion Law and Politics Today Ellie Lee 1998-11-12
Women's needs are placed at the centre of this
collection. The contributors discuss the extent to which
the contemporary legal framework on abortion matches the
needs of women faced with unwanted pregnancy. The book
contains sections on Britain, including an account of
the campaign to legalize abortion, written by those
centrally involved with that campaign; international
comparisons of abortion law, with chapters on France,
the United States, Ireland and Poland; and chapters
covering contemporary debates, including men's rights in
abortion and abortion for foetal abnormality.
Adolescent Health Services, and Pregnancy Prevention
Care Act of 1978 United States. Congress. House.
Committee on Interstate and Foreign Commerce.
Subcommittee on Health and the Environment 1978
Abortion United States. Congress. Senate. Committee on
the Judiciary. Subcommittee on Constitutional Amendments
1976
Abortion, Sin and the State in Thailand Andrea Whittaker
2004-07-29 This book discusses abortion in a nonWestern, non-Christian context - in Thailand, where over
300,000 illegal abortions are performed each year by a
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variety of methods. The book, based on extensive
original research in the field, examines a wide range of
issues, including stories of the real-life dilemmas
facing women, popular representations of abortion in the
media, the history of the debate in Thailand and its
links to politics. Overall, the work highlights the
voices of women and their subjective experiences and
perceptions of abortion, and places these 'women's
stories' in an analysis of broader socio-political
gender and power relations that structure sexuality and
women's reproductive health decisions.
Abortion in the USA and the UK Colin Francome 2017-05-15
Recent years have revealed the different experiences of
abortion in the UK and the USA. The United States has a
higher abortion rate accompanied by a higher political
profile for the issue. In fact, one of George W. Bush's
first acts in 2001 was to ban American funding for
overseas organizations carrying out abortions. The USA
has also experienced a higher degree of abortion-related
violence, with several people linked to abortion
services being targeted and even killed. Compelling and
enlightening in its approach, this invigorating volume
compares the two countries' abortion laws and outlines
the distinctions. The usually conservative American
society has a much more liberal abortion law than the
United Kingdom, whose female citizens can obtain an
abortion relatively easily although in fact they do not
have the right to choose. This stimulating volume
examines the comparative positions taken by each country
and makes important suggestions for the future.
Experiment Station Record United States. Office of
Experiment Stations 1918
Abortion Stephen M. Krason 1984
On Abortion Laia Abril 2018-01-18 'On Abortion' is the
first part of Laia Abril's new long-term project, 'A
History of Misogyny'. The work was first exhibited at
Les Rencontres in Arles in 2016 and awarded the Prix de
la Photo Madame Figaro and the Fotopress Grant. Abril
documents and conceptualises the dangers and damage
caused by women's lack of legal, safe and free access to
abortion. She draws on the past to highlight the long,
continuing erosion of women's reproductive rights
through to the present-day, weaving together questions
of ethics and morality, to reveal a staggering series of
social triggers, stigmas, and taboos around abortion
that have been largely invisible until now.
Human IVF, Embryo Research, Fetal Tissue for Research
and Treatment, and Abortion Jennifer Gunning 1990 Dated
February 1990
Abortion Shannon Stettner 2017-12-01 When Henry
Morgentaler, Canada’s best-known abortion rights
advocate, died in 2013, activists and scholars began to
reassess the state of abortion in the country. In this
volume, some of Canada’s foremost researchers challenge
current thinking about abortion by revealing the
discrepancy between what Canadians believe the law to be
after the 1988 Morgentaler decision and what people are
experiencing on the ground. Showcasing new theoretical
frameworks and approaches from law, history, medicine,
women’s studies, and political science, these timely
essays reveal the diversity of abortion experiences
across the country, past and present, and make a case
for shifting the debate from abortion rights to
reproductive justice.
Family Caps, Abortion and Women of Color Michael Camasso
2007-08-22 Aimed at professionals, academics and
researchers, lawyers, as well as a general readership,
this title examines areas such as reforming welfare with
family Caps, family Caps and non-marital births, testing
family Cap theory and re-authorization.
Sex and Consequences Phillip B. Levine 2004 This book
represents the most thorough examination I've seen on
the effects of abortion policy on reproductive choice.
Nursing Ethics Source Wikipedia 2013-09 Please note that
the content of this book primarily consists of articles
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available from Wikipedia or other free sources online.
Pages: 76. Chapters: Abortion, Human experimentation,
Oaths of medicine, Sex-selective abortion, Hippocratic
Oath, Norma McCorvey, Miscarriage, Do not resuscitate,
History of abortion, Pro-life, Scientology and abortion,
Declaration of Helsinki, Human subject research, History
of abortion law debate, Beginning of human personhood,
Unsafe abortion, Porton Down, Wrongful birth,
Institutional review board, Late-term abortion,
Humanzee, Nurse-client relationship, Patient advocacy,
Standard of care, Feticide, Self-induced abortion,
Guatemala syphilis experiment, Bullying in nursing,
Ipas, Oath of Asaph, Alexis St. Martin, Wrongful life,
Language deprivation experiments, Abortion doping,
Wrongful abortion, Therapeutic abortion, Ronald
Maddison, Abortion clinic, Vipeholm experiments,
Biologue, Rawalpindi experiments, Selective reduction,
Physician's Oath, Pregnancy options counseling, Live
Free or Die, Acres of Skin, Heartaches, Oath of the
Hindu physician, Abortion Law Reform Association of New
Zealand, Nightingale Pledge, Oath of Maimonides,
Abortion exceptionalism, Veterinarian's Oath, Ludvig
Nessa, Handbook on Abortion, Criminal Abortion.
Forgiven and Set Free Linda Cochrane 2015-05-12
Disheartening numbers of women have undergone an
abortion--and they need help to heal emotionally and
spiritually. This study was developed out of Linda
Cochrane's own experience of being freed from the
bondage of guilt and grief that followed her abortion.
Forgiven and Set Free guides suffering and hurting women
to bring their emotional scars from abortion "out of the
dark past and into his holy light," where true and
lasting healing can take place. Appropriate Scriptures
help women deal with issues such as relief, denial,
anger, forgiveness, depression, letting go, and
acceptance.
A Pastoral Intervention Model For Abortions In Mangaung
Metroplitan City Moshe Montlha Musapelo 2020-04-30
Master's Thesis from the year 2019 in the subject
Theology - Practical Theology, , course: MTh in
practical theology, language: English, abstract: This
text looks at the issue of unwanted pregnancies and
their termination from a theological perspective against
the background of the Pregnancy Act 199 (COTP) and my
pastoral concern. The failing family planning program of
the Department of Health has contributed to this moral
controversy as some women use the termination of
pregnancy as a birth control method. The termination of
pregnancy in South Africa has become a controversial
issue affecting communities and the health professionals
since the implementation of the Choice on the
Termination of Pregnancy Act 199 (COTP). This Act has
imposed a moral dilemma for many health professionals
and for many contemplating abortions. This has come
about in that it provides for abortion on demand in the
first trimester. It has also caused many Christian
pastors and other citizens great concern due to the rise
in the number of abortions. This study starts with a
literature review to highlight the various facets and
views surrounding the explosive issue of abortion on
demand. This opens the parameters within which this
matter needs to be engaged. Then the details of an
empirical research conducted at three designated
facilities of the Department of Health in Mangaung
Metropolitan City are presented The health professionals
that conduct abortions were interviewed as well as sixty
clients that underwent this procedure under their
service. The research investigated both groups’
experience under COTP. It explores not only the
counselling side, but also reasons for abortion and
related emotions and concerns of both health workers and
clients. Further, the research probes their religious
views and church attachments (if any) and how they
relate to this controversial issue. Then the two main
theological views on termination of pregnancy on demand
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are considered. This part of the study seeks to arrive
at a biblically normative position. It considers the
biblical worldview and the high view it places on human
life. It concludes that the pro-life position, Christian
morals and moral regeneration, and family planning
should be central programs, and are crucial in dealing
with abortion on demand. Finally there is a formulation
of a pastoral intervention model for the pastors in the
churches in Mangaung Metropolitan City with some
attention to recommendations for the Department of
Health.
Postabortion Care D. (Dale); Piet-Pelon Huntington (N.
J. (Nancy J)) 1999 Describes operations research studies
on postabortion care conducted in Africa, Latin America,
and the Middle East, and looks at ethical issues of
conducting such research. Describes improvements that
could be made to services without significant investment
of additional resources, and suggests efforts to adapt
training of providers to local norms. Huntington, based
in New Delhi, is a senior program associate with the
Population Council and is associate director of the
Frontiers in Reproductive Health Project; Piet-Pelon is
an independent consultant in reproductive health and
family planning. The book is available for free. It is
not indexed. Annotation copyrighted by Book News, Inc.,
Portland, OR
Annual Report Abortion Law Reform Association 1966
Abortion, Sin, and the State in Thailand Andrea M.
Whittaker 2004 Although abortion remains one of the most
controversial issues of our age, to date most studies
have centered on the debate in Western countries. This
book discusses abortion in a non-Western, non-Christian
context - in Thailand, where, although abortion is
illegal, over 200,000 to 300,000 abortions are performed
each year by a variety of methods. The book, based on
extensive original research in the field, examines a
wide range of issues, including stories of the real-life
dilemmas facing women, popular representations of
abortion in the media, the history of the debate in
Thailand and its links to politics. Overall, the work
both highlights the voices of women and their subjective
experiences and perceptions of abortion, and in addition
places these 'women's stories' in an analysis of broader
socio-political gender and the power relations national and international - that structure sexuality
and women's reproductive health decisions.
Encyclopedia of Women & Islamic Cultures Suad Joseph
2003 Family, Body, Sexuality and Health is Volume III of
the Encyclopedia of Women & Islamic Cultures. In almost
200 well written entries it covers the broad field of
family, body, sexuality and health and Islamic cultures.
Hearings, Reports and Prints of the House Committee on
Interstate and Foreign Commerce United States. Congress.
House. Committee on Interstate and Foreign Commerce 1978
Are the concepts of free choice and personal
responsibility fundamentally different in Germany and
the USA? Maxi Gülay 2017-11-02 Research Paper
(postgraduate) from the year 2016 in the subject
Psychology - Social Psychology, grade: 1,0, İzmir
University of Economics (Psychology), language: English,
abstract: Free choice is a gain as well as a burden for
humans. As the philosopher Jean-Paul Sartre put it,
freedom does not just give you the gain of free choice
but also the burden of being responsible for all your
actions. This proposal wants to explore the concepts of
free choice and personal responsibility in two
individualistic countries, namely Germany and the USA.
The Freedom of Choice Act was passed in 2007 by the
American Congress. This bill protects the right of women
to choose if they want to bear a child (Guttmacher
Institute, 2016). This basically means that women can
have an abortion until the fetus is able to live on its
own. It is important to notice that the Freedom of
Choice Act is only legal in seven states of the US. For
all arguments, it holds true that laws vary very much
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from state to state. Anyway, the important point is that
most states allow abortion within a certain time frame
and the woman has to make the final choice. She has full
responsibility for her decision. In Germany, abortion is
technically always illegal. Nevertheless, there are
exceptions within the first 12 weeks that make an
abortion free of punishment (Strafgesetzbuch §218). A
pregnant woman has to undergo a pregnancy conflict
consultation which is offered by social institutions.
The consultant talks with the woman about her wish to
get an abortion explaining her about the consequences of
an abortion and informing her about all the
possibilities she has, e. g. adoption, governmental
support etc. In the end, the woman receives a
confirmation about undergoing this consultation. With
this confirmation she can have an abortion. So in both
countries, the reality is the same. Within a certain
time frame, woman have the legal freedom to have an
abortion. The idea behind is different: In the USA, full
responsibility lies with the woman. In Germany, noticing
that abortion is a troubling situation for a woman, the
state takes responsibility to inform her about all
possibilities so that she is able to make a responsible
decision on her own. Hence, the USA applies a radical
view of free choice resulting in total personal
responsibility. Germany applies a more egalitarian view
of free choice resulting in socially embedded personal
responsibility.
Surrendering the Secret - Bible Study Book Pat Layton
2019-01-15 Many women hide the secret of abortion deep
in their hearts and they are suffering severe
consequences. They carry a great burden of shame and
failure, afraid to reveal their hidden pain, and by
doing so are forced to endure the long-lasting effects
in isolation. Surrendering the Secret will allow women
to release this burden and find freedom through
'redemptive community' while experiencing hope and joy,
as shame and failure are replaced with beauty. Author
Pat Layton, founder and president of A Woman's Place
Ministries, helps women find the path to healing through
honest interactive Bible study, meaningful group
experiences, and caring community. Benefits: Ideal for
promotion during sanctity of human life emphasis
Ministry and recovery for women who have experienced
pain and shame of abortion; helps them reconnect with
church if they are not involved Help ministry leaders
know how to intentionally minister to women in pain and
subsequent recovery and healing post-abortion
Should abortion be legal? Faith Kamau 2014-04-10 Essay
from the year 2010 in the subject Sociology - Medical
Care, grade: B, The University of Texas at Austin,
language: English, abstract: From research which was
carried by the World Health Organization, there are
about four thousand abortions made every single day in
America. And world wide, the numbers of abortions in a
single day are about one hundred twenty thousand. The
issue on weather abortion should be legalized is still
bothering many people’s minds and the question is, what
is abortion? This can be referred to as pregnancy
destruction accidentally in form of a miscarriage or by
someone’s willed. Therefore we would be weighing the
merits and demerits of abortion and discover if abortion
legalization is a significant right women should have.
Abortions that come up as a result of rape and possible
health concerns to a mother are about 7% from the
research made by doctors. But social and personal
factors are the major cause for most of the abortions.
Abortion - the Debate Ross Brillantes 2021-07-08 This
book has been prompted, encouraged, enticed to be
written by the powerful force of persecution against the
weaker sex. There is so much dominant ignorance,
fallacy, ungodly, irrational belief as to why they are
being denounced for the exercise of free will, free
choice. The denunciations, the incarceration of agendaviolators have their own merits but there is a need to
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investigate the basis/bases upon which they are founded.
The inquiry goes deeper than the accusing fingers and
from the defensive hands. There has to be a biblical,
rational, scientific basis to mellow down the
confrontation which results to social injustice. In the
aspect of biblical, rational, scientific basis, the subissues of morality, gender orientation, God-Question,
man-made agenda, killing, soul, human being, human life,
fetus, union of sperm and egg cell, miscarriage, after
life, related matters being taken up. In a nutshell this
work is intended to provide some academic education for
people into the state of discernment, into rationality
so the millions of embittered, angry souls can soften
the imposition of their vested, impassioned agenda.
Essays on Fertility Choices and Labor Market Inequality
Tom Zohar 2021 This dissertation combines three essays
studying the relationship between fertility decisions
and labor market inequality. The first chapter studies
the effect of providing abortions for free on women's
fertility decisions and career outcomes. The second
chapter looks at the importance of family's income on
access to better paying firms. The third chapter studies
how does growing up relatively poor or rich in school
affects human capital labor-market outcomes in
adulthood. In Chapter 1 we study the effects of abortion
access on fertility and women's career outcomes. To
establish causality, we leverage a policy change that in
2014 increased the eligibility age cutoff for free
abortion in Israel. We use newly constructed
administrative data that allows us to track abortions,
births, employment, earnings, and formal education for
the universe of Israeli women over a seven-year period.
We show that access to free abortion increases the
abortion rate but does not increase conceptions.
Instead, the result is driven by more abortions among
poor women who live in religious communities in which
abortion is socially stigmatized. This finding suggests
that when abortion is free, poor women do not need to
consult family members for financial support, which
allows them to have an abortion in private. In the
medium-run, access to free abortion delays parenthood,
increases human capital investment, and shifts
employment towards the white-collar sector, suggesting a
large career opportunity cost of unplanned parenthood.
Finally, we show that if the government's objective is
to remove financial constraints to abortion access,
means-tested funding does a better job than the existing
age-based policy. In Chapter 2 we revise the
intergenerational mobility literature from the firm's
perspective. It has been widely documented that there is
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a strong relationship between parents and children's
earnings. A separate strand of the inequality literature
has shown that differences in firm pay premiums
contribute substantially to the distribution of
earnings. In this paper, we quantify the role of access
to better-paying firms on intergenerational mobility in
Israel. Using job switchers to identify firm wage
premiums, we find that differences in access to betterpaying firms are responsible for 17% of the
intergenerational earnings elasticity. About half of
this pattern is due to the fact that firms amplify the
effect of worker's productivity. Another quarter is due
to sorting of certain ethnicities to better paying
firms. In Chapter 3 we ask -- How does growing poor (or
rich) relative to one's peers predict lifetime earnings?
Using administrative data of the entire Israeli
population, we answer this question in the context of
childhood location and school environments. We condition
on family resources and locations. Our preliminary
results suggest locally rich kids have higher earnings
in adulthood compared to their peers from median earning
households in their city. Furthermore, being of high
rank within a locality boosts one's high-school and
post-secondary degree diploma.
Abortion Policy Jerome S. Legge 1985-01-01 In the first
study of its kind, Jerome Legge provides a reasoned and
dispassionate summary of the procedures and effects of
abortion. The ethics of abortion have been widely
discussed by philosophers, social scientists, and health
professionals. Until now, however, little has been
devoted to the results of various abortion policy
changes. Legge examines the effects of abortion policy
changes on maternal and infant health in the United
States, Great Britain, and Eastern Europe. He looks at
both liberal and restrictive abortion policies,
demonstrating the importance of historical and cultural
context on the outcome of policy changes. Abortion
Policy makes available the latest research in the field.
It addresses many of the questions evaded in the moral
debate on abortion: Have legal abortions lowered the
overall number of abortion deaths? Has maternal health
improved for society as a whole? Has infant and fetal
mortality been reduced? How and to what extent does
abortion policy interact with other societal
interventions such as health spending and contraception?
Scientific developments relating to the Abortion Act
1967 Great Britain: Parliament: House of Commons:
Science and Technology Committee 2007-11-15 Scientific
developments relating to the Abortion Act 1967 : Twelfth
report of session 2006-07, Vol. 2: Oral and written
Evidence
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